
March 15, 2006

MEMORANDUM TO: Sunil Weerakkody, Branch Chief
Fire Protection Branch
Division of Risk Assessment
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

FROM: Robert Wolfgang, Fire Protection Engineer /RA/
Fire Protection Branch
Division of Risk Assessment
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Alexander Klein, Senior Fire Protection Engineer /RA/
Fire Protection Branch
Division of Risk Assessment
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

SUBJECT: SUMMARY OF MARCH 1, 2006, CATEGORY 3 MEETING REGARDING
POST-FIRE SAFE-SHUTDOWN CIRCUIT ANALYSIS ACTUATIONS 
GENERIC LETTER AND REGULATORY EXPECTATIONS PERTAINING
TO THE WITHDRAWAL OF THE OPERATOR MANUAL ACTIONS 
RULE

 

On March 1, 2006, the U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff discussed its
responses to public comments to the draft Generic Letter (GL), “Post-Fire Safe-Shutdown
Circuit Analysis Spurious Actuations.”  No new comments specific to the GL were solicited by
the NRC staff.  However, stakeholders strongly expressed that approval of a methodology
would be more efficient and less of a regulatory burden than approving every potential instance
of spurious actuations.  

The NRC staff also discussed its regulatory expectations pertaining to the withdrawal of the
operator manual actions rule.  Regarding this matter, stakeholders asked some questions citing
specific case examples as well as enforcement discretion issues.  The NRC staff also asked for
industry feedback on exemption requests to aid in future resource planning.  The NRC staff and
industry agreed to add the exemption request topic to the fire protection issues management
protocol list.     

A list of meeting attendees are enclosed in this memorandum.  The handouts for the draft
Generic Letter discussion are in ADAMS ML060720430.  The handout for the operator manual
actions rule discussion is in ADAMS ML060720290.  

Enclosure
As stated

CONTACT: Robert Wolfgang, DRA/NRR
                   415-1624
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MEETING WITH NUCLEAR ENERGY INSTITUTE (NEI)

LIST OF ATTENDEES

MARCH 1, 2006

NRC

J. Lyons
P. Lain
B. Radlinski
S. Weerakkody
A. Klein
C. Moulton
J. Rogge
R. Gallucci
Q. Nguyen
D. Frumkin
J. Hyslop
C. Nolan
B. Richter
R. Woods
B. Wolfgang
P. Qualls
G. Mizuno
J. Bonearra

OTHER

A. Marion (NEI)
B. Jamar (NEI)
J.  Lamb (ACRS)
R. Jamison (FPL Energy Seabrook)
J. Masterlank (NMC)
P. Colman (EPM, Inc.)
F. Peuizzari (EPM, Inc.)
F. Garrett (APS)
R. Wilferd (STARS)
J.  Reddington (FENOC)
P. Campbell (Morgan Lewis)
J. Redmond (AREVA)
B. McDevitt (AREVA)
R. White (ERIN)
D. Tolete (Dominion)
M. Carlson (Amergen)
B. Dukes (Nisys Corp)

          ENCLOSURE
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K. Zee (ERIN)
C. Sinopoli (Exelon)
F. Emerson (GE/BWROG)
G. Krueger (Exelon)
C. Pragman (Exelon)
K. Ainger (Exelon)
J. Gregerson (SONGS)
F. Deperalta-Meister (Tri-en Corp)
D. Hampshire (Pacific Gas & Electric)
F. Cox (Exelon)
F. Pellizzori (EPM)
D. Raleigh (LIS, Scientech)
H. Barrett (Duke)
E. Kleinsorg (Kleinsorg Group)
A. Ratchford (Ratchford Diversified Svcs)
J.  Ertman (Progress)
B. Najafi (SAIC/EPRI)
C. Tyler (Winston & Strawn)
S. Dolley (McGraw-Hill)
D. Parker (Southern Nuclear)
D. Buell (OPPD)
J. Redmond (AREVA)
I.  Heatherly (TVA)
N.Chapman (SERCH/Bechtel)


